OFFICE OF TEACHING, LEARNING AND ASSESSMENT



Fredrick W. Baker III, Ph.D. The University of Tampa 401 W. Kennedy Blvd, Box T East Walker Hall, Room 123 Tampa, FL 33606

September 25, 2014

Dear Dr. Baker:

Thank you very much for serving as a Guest Expert today for the Auburn University Harrison School of Pharmacy Office of Teaching, Learning, and Assessment Video Conference Series. Your skillful presentation of the material related to openness in higher education and digital badges, and your thoughtful responses to questions, significantly added to the understanding of this vital topic by HSOP faculty and administrators and, I am certain, will ultimately impact the learning of our students in important ways.

Your expertise in the field of Instructional Technology and your cheerful willingness to share that expertise with others reflect great credit upon yourself and The University of Tampa, and serve as a model for our entire profession. Thank you again very much for your time and efforts on our behalf. If I can ever be of any assistance to you, do not hesitate to let me know.

Respectfully,

Dan Surry, Ed.D.

Associate Dean for Curriculum and Assessment

Harrison School of Pharmacy

2316 Walker Building Auburn, AL 36849-5501

Phone: 334-844-8303 Email: dansurry@auburn.edu

Making Medications Work Through Innovative Research, Education and Patient Care